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The Township of McKellar Public Library Board attended the February 4, 2025, Council Meeting to present 

their Annual Report and reported that they are this year’s recipient of the Ontario Library Association’s Joyce 

Cunningham Award. Also known as the Public Library Board of the Year Award, it is presented to a public 

library board that’s demonstrated a high level of collaboration and innovation to produce outstanding results.  

The library successfully obtained an L.E.A.F. grant from the Commonwell Mutual Insurance Group and in turn 

has undergone renovations that include a new storage room, new paintings, new shelving and desks, updated 

technology and they have created a wonderful new makerspace.  Congratulations McKellar Public Library and 

Board, such a well-deserved achievement for all your hard work. 
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